
  
 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/032/2022-23                                                                                      19th May 2022 
 

CLASS PARTY MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

To celebrate the last working day before the summer vacation, we have planned a 

class party for our students on Friday 20th May 2022. 

Please make a note of a few important points: 

a) It is a regular working day for the children.  

b) Each child will get one item from home for the class party. The name of the 

item and the quantity will be informed by the Class Teacher. 

c) (c)All children must wear masks and carry books /notebooks as per the 

regular timetable.  

We seek your support in conducting the class party for the children with full 

protocols and safety. 

For any concern, please contact the class teacher. 

 

Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 


